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Meeting Date:  January 17, 2022     

Department:   Finance  

Report No.:   FIN-2022-03 

Submitted by:  Jennifer Duffy, Tax Collector 

Bill Dakin, Director of Finance / Treasurer  

Approved by:   Fred Tranquilli, Chief Administrative Officer / Clerk 

SUBJECT:    2022 Interim Tax Rate Bylaw   

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: THAT: report FIN-2022-03 be received for information; and further, 
THAT: the 2022 Interim Tax Rate By-law be approved.                            
 

BACKGROUND:   

The Interim Property Taxes are calculated using 50% of the total taxes levied in 2021 for Municipal, 

County, and School purposes.   

ATTACHMENTS:  

 2022 Interim Tax Rate Bylaw 

 


